
Historic Boutique Hotel Gets New Name

Key West, Florida – December 12, 2018 – A historical Key West boutique Inn has changed its 
name. Along with new ownership, a fresh, new, and unique name has been given. The Inn, 
formerly known as The Artist House on Fleming, will now be known as The Inn on Fleming. 

The Inn on Fleming, circa 1894, is located at 1016 Fleming Street in Key West, Florida.  
Previously known as The John Fleming House, it was named for John Fleming, one of Key
West’s most important developers who, along with three others, developed the island after it 
was purchased from Spain in 1815. “Although the Inn has changed ownership, it will still 
operate under the same principles, standards, and care that it always has” says General 
Manager, David Black.

Key West is known for providing visitors with unique and memorable experiences, a mission 
that is at the core of all who do business on this small, vibrant island.  Hoteliers understand the 
importance of setting the bar high on service, accommodations, and amenities and the “new” 
The Inn on Fleming will continue to provide the same exceptional service to its guests that it 
always has. Offering 9 cozy rooms & suites, a lovely porch for lounging, tropical gardens, and a 
swimming pool with waterfall, The Inn on Fleming is an oasis tucked away on a quiet 
residential street but easily accessible to all of the nightlife, shopping, dining, and excursions 
that Key West is known for.

The Inn on Fleming is managed by Riley Hotel Group, a leader in the independent, branded 
and boutique hotel operations categories. Managing properties in Ohio, Michigan, Florida,  
Wyoming, and Iowa, their experience and expertise makes them the perfect choice to manage 
the operations of the newly named The Inn on Fleming. With a focus on developing lucrative 
partnerships with investment groups, developers, owners, and operators, Riley Hotel Group 
offers unparalleled service and support.

For inquiries, please contact Riley Hotel Group’s Vice President of Operations, Lisa Zifer. She 
can be reached at Lzifer@rileyhg.com or by calling (330) 590-8002. To learn more about The 
Inn on Fleming, visit their website at www.theinnonfleming.com. To view Riley Hotel Group’s 
portfolio of hotels and The Inn on Flemings sister properties, visit www.rileyhotelgroup.com. 
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